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N ati onal Re s earch F oundation
Tel: (072) 487 4000
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Email: info@nrf.ac.za

Date: 12 April201"1

Dear Sir/Madam

The General Secretariat of the Prince Salman Award for Disability Research is proud to extend
invitations to academic, health, social, governmental, and nongovernmental organizations
and societies to nominate noted researchers who have accumulated an exceptional record in
advancing the field of disabilities research in the medical, health, pedagogical, educational, or
so cial reh abilitativ e d o mains.

This prestigious international award will be bestowed on researchers who have been

rigorously judged and selected by renowned professionals and referees.

The winners will be invited to Saudi Arabia to participate in a special awards ceremony where
each winner will receive a gold medal and 5R250,000.00.

For more information about the award and the nomination form, kindly visit the award's
w ebsi te : www. ps c d r. org. sa

Kindly find enclosed the Call for Nomination.

Best Regards,

The Royal Embassy of Saudi Arabia

P.O Box L3930, Hatfield, 0028
TeI:O L23 62 42 30, Fqx: 0 12 3 6242 39
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